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Our feedback on general comments by the students: 

We have received the results of the online questionnaires submitted by students 
regarding our teaching. Based on the provided data, it is clear that our teaching has been well-
received by the students, with most of our scores surpassing the Faculty averages in every 
aspect of the subject's general evaluation. 

 
Our feedback on specific comments on mandatory subjects: 
 We received several comments or recommendations in the evaluation documents 
from our students. The majority of textual comments were positive and praised many of our 
practical teachers and lecturers. 

We have received several valuable comments from students, and we appreciate their 
feedback. We believe it's important to recognize that different professors and lecturers have 
their unique teaching styles, which can be valuable for a diverse student body.  

Comments related to the teaching style and quality of specific teachers will be handled 
through direct, in-person discussions with the concerned teachers to ensure continuous 
improvement. 

Two comments specifically criticized the teaching of a particular practice teacher. We 
have thoroughly discussed these concerns with the teacher and will continue to monitor 
his/her teaching closely. Moreover, we took into account the students’ feedback in the group 
assignment of the indicated teacher. 

We apologize for the changes made to the lecture schedule. These changes were 
primarily due to conferences organized by Semmelweis University. We made every effort to 
notify students via the NEPTUN system as soon as the new venues or technical details for the 
rescheduled lectures were confirmed. 

Several comments mentioned concerns about the legibility of lecturers' handwriting 
during lectures. While we acknowledge these critiques, we would like to emphasize that the 
content written on the board is always announced orally. Additionally, lecturers make notes 
during class to allow students sufficient time to write down key points. 

One student commented on the length of the lectures, expressing difficulty 
maintaining focus. While we understand the challenge, shortening the lectures is not feasible 
due to the constraints of the lecture hall schedules and the overall student timetable. 

 
Reflection on the implementation of the previous period's action plan ("implementation 
review"): 

We have implemented measures to address numerous suggestions from students over 
the past year. For instance, significant concerns raised in previous semesters have been 
resolved, such as improving clarity on the grading system and removing outdated regulations 



from our webpage to avoid confusion. There have been no reports of misunderstandings 
related to these changes. 

Additionally, we have instructed our teachers to emphasize the purpose of our weekly 
system, and no further critiques have been raised regarding this aspect.  
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